OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR AND PROVOST
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 92521

Date:  November 30, 2009

To: UCR Faculty

Derst 5 Setion

From: David F. Bocian, Vice Provost for Academic Personnel

Re: Ad Hoc Commiittees for Advancement to Above Scale and Promotion to Tenure Cases

Effective this review cycle (AY 2009-2010), campus-wide Ad Hoc Committees will be appointed on a
discretionary basis by the Commiitee on Academic Personnel (CAP) to review promotion to tenure and

advancement to above scale cases.

This change means that campus-wide Ad Hoc Committees will not automatically be appointed for these
cases and that CAP will act as its own ad hoc committee in instances where a campus-wide ad hoc
committee is not appointed. In those cases where a campus-wide ad hoc is sought, the process outlined in
the CALL will be followed.

This decision was made by the Chancellor and EVCP in an effort to streamline the academic personnel
process and to alleviate faculty work load. This change will also bring the personnel process at UCR more
in line with those followed by our sister campuses.

If you have any questions, please feel fiee to contact the Academic Personnel Office at
academic.personnel@ucr.edu.
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